
 

 

 
 

Home Address 
Koffi &  Elisabeth 

WODOME 
BP 3917 

Lomé– TOGO 
Cell: +228 93668114 

336 896 3710(magicjack) 
salemlapaix@gmail.com 

 
 

Sending Church 
Salem Baptist Church 

429 S Broad St 
Winston-Salem, NC 27101 

336 722 9437 
 
 

Mission Agency 
International Gospel      

Missions 
990 Calkins Road 

Rochester, NY 14623  
585 334 9048 

Website: www.igmgo.org 

 

Delight thyself also in  

the LORD; and he 

shall give thee the de-

sires of thine heart. 

                    Ps 37:4  

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus-Christ. 

Ministry highlight during first quarter 2021 

 

FAMILY NEWS 

We thank the Lord for keeping us healthy during the first quarter on the year.  

The WODOME are doing well. Joshua continues to work and serve the Lord at PCC. 

One of our prayers for Joshua is to see him in a relationship and we thank the Lord for 

what is next in his life. 

      Joshua is engaged to Natasha Guest and the wedding is planned for May 29 at 

PCC in Florida. For that purpose, we will be travelling to the US. This is such a big 

event in our family that we do not want to miss it. Please pray with us as we look for-

ward to their wedding. You may view their story at Joshua Wodome and Natasha 

Guest's Wedding Website - The Knot 

      Samuel is doing well. even though he loves to travel he does not so much appreci-

ate it when we are away from the church of Tamany. Now that Kove’s church is 

closed, he enjoys playing the keyboard with me at the church of Tamany. And stays 

unsatisfied when we are away to visit the field of Agovoudou -Togokome. There is 

one major decision we need to make while in the state is to test Him for life skill so he 

can be productive in the future. He loves music. Thank you for the birth day and anni-

versary card.  

 

Ministry update. 

The church in Togokome moved in January to Agovoudou, and attendance has been 

growing. Visitors come by every Sunday. The highest attendance so far is around 80 

including the all-age groups. 

      The shelter was completed and some clean sand was spread on the floor for a 

cleaner look. Water well drilling also is finished and the water is available for use. 

Thanks to all of you who donate to make theses project possible. Shelter dedication 

was postponed to April 25th. 

Over all, two people trusted christ as Lord and Savior. 

      We are still dealing with the corona virus pandemic and are following guidelines 

set for us by the government. Vaccination has also begun. As of April 20, there are 

12553 confirmed cases, 120 deaths and 10230 people recovered from Covid 19. 

One of our church is still closed and we are praying that the authorities will grant us 

permission to reopen soon the church of Kove. 

Dear faithful prayer partners and financial supporters. 

The Wodome' news 
Koffi & Elisabeth WODOME 

Togo-West Africa 

APRIL 2021  

Thank you 

for your 

support 

Thank you for your faithful prayers and financial support. 

 

Koffi, Elisabeth,  & Samuel WODOME 

TOGETHER WE REACH TOGO FOR CHRIST 

Praises  and Prayer request. 

Praise the Lord for His provision and cares 

Please pray for the Lord’s leading in our lives and ministry. 

Please pray for our travel to the US in May. 

Please pray for Joshua and Natti’s upcoming wedding on May 29 

Please pray that we will be healthy 

Please pray that the government will grant us permission to open the church in Kove. 

Please pray that the Lord will open for us new opportunities to share the Gospel. 

https://www.theknot.com/us/joshua-wodome-and-natasha-guest-may-2021
https://www.theknot.com/us/joshua-wodome-and-natasha-guest-may-2021

